

February 10, 2010

Amanda Munderloh 2021 N. Kimball, Apt. 10 Mitchell, SD 57301

Dear Amanda,

On behalf of the South Dakota Society of Radiologic Technologists, I would like to congratulate you on being chosen as this year's Student Mentor.

Your mentorship will start at the SDSRT conference in Chamberlain, SD in April 2010. You will be following the president of the society, which is Matt Berry. We ask that you attend the fall board meeting and retreat, which is usually held in September or October and is in a different location each year, depending upon availability of facilities and the president's choice. Our winter board meeting is usually done by teleconference, which you can attend from anywhere. Next year's conference will be in Mitchell and you will follow the Chairman of the Board. In 2011, you will be able to attend the ASRT House of Delegates governance conference in Albuquerque. The SDSRT will pay for your flight. You will stay in a room with other attendees from South Dakota.

We are excited to have you as our Student Mentor. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself or any board members. We look forward to getting to know you.

Sincerely,

South Dakota Society of Radiologic Technologists Karen Otterberg, RT (R)(M) ASRT Delegate, Student mentor chairperson